
THE ADVENTURE BEGINS

ABOUT THE ADVENTURE BEGINS
In 2018 we challenge your section to re-embed key

elements of Scouting into your program. It’s time for us

to rejuvenate the way Scouting is delivered and

prepare for the implementation of our new program

from 2019. 

The Adventure Begins is a way to reengage and

ensure programs’ are true to Scouting’s core values. 

COMMUNITY INVOLVEMENT

A commitment to creating a better world is more than

‘service’. Community Involvement is about being active

and visible in the local community. Community

Involvement must be a part of your Section program.

Plan activities where your Section goes out and makes a

positive impact on your local community. 

Ascot Park Joeys attended the ANZAC Youth Vigil

Service at the Marion RSL and participated in Clean Up

Australia Day looking after the Angus Neill Park,

Esplanade, Seacliff  and the adjacent  coastal area.   

They also look after the Sixth Avenue Reserve next to our

Scout Hall. The Joeys have already made the decision to

do National Tree Planting Day in July. 

For their Community Involvement Scarf Rings Whyalla

Joeys and Cubs have completed a range of activities

including Clean Up Australia Day, ANZAC Day,

Participating in activities in the local community and

making coat of arms for the community. 

Visit www.sa.scouts.com.au/theadventurebegins to

find out more
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